NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Town of Castle Valley Council will hold two Public Hearings

Amending the Fiscal Year 2021 Budget
Ordinance 2021-1 Vacating the Castle Valley Drive Right of Way on Lot 77

Wednesday, January 20th 2021, at 6:30 p.m. Due to COVID these Hearings will be held via FreeConferenceCall.com instructions on how to join the Hearings will be posted on the Meeting Agenda. The Public may comment ahead time by emailing: townclerk@castlebavlleyutah.com

A DRAFT OF THE PROPOSED AMENDED BUDGET AND INFORMATION ON THE VACATING ROW WILL BE AVAILABLE AT THE TOWN OFFICE APON REQUEST AND IS ON THE TOWN WEBSITE: http://www.castlevalleyutah.com